
Minutes of the June 5, 2018, Flotilla Meeting – 

 

Meeting called to order by FC Joe Cruzen.  19:02 

Chase Percival, AUXLO Station Charlevoix, was present at the meeting. 

Linda Kolhagen received her Vessel Examiner certificate. 

Mike Harbin, Jim Johnson, John Petit and Tom Power received Service Awards. 

Minutes of the May 1 meeting accepted by voice vote. 

FN – Dick Lavanture - $6182.56 as of May 31.  Finance report accepted by voice vote. 

AV – Jim Johnson – Flotilla flew seven missions in May.  There will be a SARex at ASTC June 19 
and a District Aviation Board meeting June 16 at ASDET.   

HR – Joe Cruzen – One transfer in to our flotilla is in progress.  The hold up in processing ID 
cards may have been identified.   

MT – Kathy Fix – One hour TCT training will occur after the meeting tonight.  A new GAR form 
and new scoring system is being instituted.  Boat School June 8 – 10 at Station Charlevoix.  The 
four hour TCT will be offered there on Sunday.   

OPS – Leo Fix – June 28 – July our flotilla will be supporting the Blue Angel for practice and 
performances.  Will also support the SARex at ASTC on June 19.  In the future we will be 
supporting the Traverse City and Elk Rapids fireworks on the water and later in the year the Air 
Station’s STAN exercises.   

PA – Linda Kolhagen – Needs help at the Gaylord Air Show this weekend.   

The Open Ramp at ASTC in connection with the Blue Angels visit will be June 29, Friday.  Need 
display aircraft and surface units.   

PE – Dianne Walker – Had 18 students for the Boater Safety class.  Twenty or more expected for 
the upcoming paddle sport class and ten expected for the radio, weather and knots class.   

PV – Mike English is our only presently active Program Visitor. 

VE – Dan Kolhagen – We have done twelve vessel exams so far.  Attending the Sliver Lake 
Association meeting June 16 to offer inspections.    

The need for a full size United States flag at our meetings was discussed.  

Our July meeting will be July 10, not July 3, due to Cherry Festival.  The Flotilla picnic in August 
will replace the August meeting. 



AUXLO Chase Percival – Charlevoix will need Traverse City Aux facilities to support events in 
Charlevoix this summer. 

The dedication of the Coast Guard memorial in Traverse City will likely be postponed until fall. 

Sector Sault Change of Commend will be July 18.   

Meeting adjourned.  19:42 

 

                 Respectfully Submitted, Tom Power 

 

 


